

St Joseph's School

Millar Street, Waroona, Western Australia PO Box 129, Waroona WA 6215 **Telephone: (08) 9782 6500**

Email: admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au Web Site: www.stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au

17 November 2017

Dear Parents

As you are aware, Mrs Jenny Gorman has been Acting Assistant Principal of St Joseph's School, for the duration of 2017.

I am writing to inform you that after undertaking an interview process, Jenny Gorman has been appointed to the position of Assistant Principal of St Joseph's School effective from 1 January 2018.

On behalf of the St Joseph's School community, I'd like to congratulate Jenny on her achievement and I look forward to her continuing to work closely with the staff, students and parents.

Yours sincerely,

Peter LeRoy

St Joseph's School Board Chair